
Palo Verde College Presents 

3rd Annual Christmas Movie Event 

Come and help Arthur deliver the last Christmas     

Present to the missed child and meet santa and his 

family who helped make it happen! 

 

Friday, December 11, 2015 

5:30 p.m.  

To be held in the  

Fine and Performing Arts Theater 

 

Tickets are $2.00 each and are available at the Village 

Indoor Marketplace on Hobsonway.  Proceeds from this 

year’s movie will go towards the Palo Verde College 

Christmas Movie Fund. Seating is limited so get your 

tickets early! If you have questions, please call      

Stephanie Slagan at 760.921.5538 

OH NO! A child has been missed! 


